
【Award】 A GSID Master’s student, Ms. SUZUKI Sari, was awarded the President’s Award 2024 
under the category of extracurricular activities
【Award】On March 25, 2025, Ms. SUZUKI Sari, a second-year Master's student of the Graduate School of International Development (GSID), Nagoya University, was 

awarded the Nagoya University President's Award under the category of extracurricular activities. At Nagoya University, there are students and groups who 
demonstrate outstanding performances embodying Nagoya University's Education Vision. This President's Award under the Category of Extracurricular Activities is 
given to individual students or student groups who are engaged in extracurricular activities that have made extraordinary accomplishments and help contribute to 
society through their activities. Ms. SUZUKI Sari was born and completed her bachelor’s degree in Indonesia. After moving to Japan as a marriage migrant, she 
began working as a translator in various settings, encountering many Indonesian workers, primarily Technical Intern Trainees, facing challenges in their daily lives 
and workplaces. Motivated by these experiences, she enrolled at GSID and built strong connections with Indonesian and Japanese scholars who share similar 
goals. Together, they established the NPO RUMI Jepang (在日インドネシア人の家) in 2023. The organization provides valuable information on living and working 
in Japan in Bahasa Indonesia through social media platforms, while also offering private consultations. Additionally, she collaborates with various communities to 
promote multicultural coexistence. With the growing number of Indonesians in Japan, she remains committed not only to support, but also to advancing her 
research on Indonesian migrants and advocating for a more inclusive society.




